
Pythians Recognized on Blood Drive

June 11, 2010

New York Blood Services and Rockland County Executive C. Scott Vanderhoef 
honored Pythians Peter A. Schoen and Alan H. Reiman for their work with blood 
drives. 

The event took place at Robert Yeagar Health Complex in Pomona, NY.

Pictured  From  left  to  right:  Brother 
Peter  A.  Schoen  of  New  City 
Orangetown  Lodge  #854,  Rockland 
County Executive C.  Scott  Vanderhoef 
and Past Assistant to the Chief Deputy 
Grand  Chancellor  Alan  H.  Reiman  of 
Dutchess Lodge #860.

As an order based on Friendship, Charity and Benevolence, local Pythian lodges 
are involved across their communities. 


